
Stanley Switlik Elementary School 

SAC Virtual Meeting September 9, 2020 

1. Meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

2. Mrs. Paul introduced the following new staff members: 

Kaia Dolton, Fourth grade teacher 

Jordan Collinet, Fourth Grade Teacher 

Jake Robinson, Paraprofessional 

Michele Yablon, Paraprofessional 

3. The following 2020-2021 SAC Officers were nominated: 

Catherine Dunn, SAC President 

Nicole Strama, SAC Vice President 

Tiffany Sauders, SAC Secretary 

4. SAC Voting Board will consist of all who are present at today’s meeting, excluding a few 

attendees who opted out. The SAC Voting Board members are: 

Ashley Baron   Christy Meier 

Kate Chaffin   Kym Momaly 

Leslie Christensen  Leslie Samess 

Kathy DePastino  Tiffany Sauders 

Megan Gardner  Allison Sayer 

Maria Gonzalez  Tanya Sly 

Kimberly Joly   Jamie Stevens* 

Ashley Keeney  Nicole Strama 

Christina McIntyre  Crystal Umpleby 

Caitlyn McKinney 

  *if virtual meeting is available 

 

 

 



5. Future SAC/PTO meetings will be held at 5:30 on the following dates: 

Wednesday, October 14, 2020 

Wednesday, November 4, 2020 

Wednesday, December 9, 2020 

Wednesday, January 13, 2021 

Wednesday, February 10, 2021 

Wednesday, March 10, 2021 

Wednesday, April 14, 2021 

Wednesday, May 12, 2021 

6. Construction update: 

The campus is looking beautiful and classrooms look amazing. We expect the front fields 

to be available on October 1st. 

7. Campus arrival and dismissal 

We have arranged for buses to stagger their arrival time and we are able to get students 

into their classrooms right away. We are also staggering parent drop off and pick up by 

grade level. We have three times the amount of students riding in cars than normal, 

therefore we are doing all we can to keep traffic moving in an efficient manner. Officer 

Bull will direct drivers to help us keep everyone safe during drop off and pick up. 

8. Back to school plan 

Headstart, VPK, PreK ESE, kindergarten and first grades started face to face instruction 

on Monday, 9/8. Today we welcomed second and third grades. We will welcome fourth 

grade students tomorrow and fifth grade students on Friday. Students are practicing social 

distancing and understanding procedures. We will continue face to face instruction next 

week while continuing virtual options for those who want to continue while making 

efforts to utilize our resources in the best way possible. The deadline to transfer to 

Monroe County Virtual School is 9/30. Additionally, in an effort to limit exposure, each 

homeroom class will remain with the same specials teacher for one week and rotate to a 

new specials class the following week. 

9. Please join us for our next SAC/PTO meeting on Wednesday, October 14th at 5:30. 


